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"I do own myself to have been completely mistaken in Mr. Elton. No, admitted Charles, "I do not know that he ever does,
in a general way; but however, it is a very clear thing that he admires you exceedingly. By this time, the walk in the rain
had reached Mrs. Elton, and her remonstrances now opened upon Jane. A few inquiries began: but one of the earliest"How did sister Bertram manage about her servants? "Was she as much plagued as herself to get tolerable servants?"soon led her mind away from Northamptonshire, and fixed it on her own domestic grievances, and the shocking
character of all the Portsmouth servants, of whom she believed her own two were the very worst, engrossed her
completely. Their man-servant had been sent one morning to Exeter on business; and when, as he waited at table, he
had satisfied the inquiries of his mistress as to the event of his errand, this was his voluntary communicationâ€” preteen
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The Colonel, though disclaiming all pretensions to connoisseurship, warmly admired the screens, as he would have done
any thing painted by Miss Dashwood; and on the curiosity of the others being of course excited, they were handed round
for general inspection. Mrs. Ferrars, not aware of their being Elinor's work, particularly requested to look at them; and
after they had received gratifying testimony of Lady Middletons's approbation, Fanny presented them to her mother,
considerately informing her, at the same time, that they were done by Miss Dashwood. They are TALLER than you are
indeed. (said he with a saucy smile.) "Nay, (said I), I know nothing of that." Having married on a narrower income than
she had been used to look forward to, she had, from the first, fancied a very strict line of economy necessary; and what
was begun as a matter of prudence, soon grew into a matter of choice, as an object of that needful solicitude which there
were no children to supply. Know him! There are few people much about town that I do not know. I have met him forever
at the Bedford; and I knew his face again today the moment he came into the billiard-room. One of the best players we
have, by the by; and we had a little touch together, though I was almost afraid of him at first: the odds were five to four
against me; and, if I had not made one of the cleanest strokes that perhaps ever was made in this world-I took his ball
exactly-but I could not make you understand it without a table; however, I did beat him. A very fine fellow; as rich as a
Jew. I should like to dine with him; I dare say he gives famous dinners. But what do you think we have been talking of?
You. Yes, by heavens! And the general thinks you the finest girl in Bath. The naivete of Miss Smith's manners-and
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altogether-Oh, it is most admirable! I cannot keep my eyes from it. I never saw such a likeness." child porn honeypots
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